
ST CATHERINE ôS TRUST  was 

set up in 2004 to run the Sum-

mer School, which has taken 

place each year, bar one, since 

then. In 2006 we started the 

Family Retreat. 

We have always worked closely 

with the Latin Mass Society, 

and look after the administra-

tion of the LMS Latin Course, 

which runs in parallel with the 

Summer School. This makes 

possible the highest standard 

of liturgy for both events, and 

lower costs. 

This newsletter is edited by the 

Trustôs Chairman, Joseph 

Shaw. 

Enquiries about our events and 

mailing list should be directed 

to the Trust Secretary, at the 

address below. 

 

St Catherineôs Trust is a 

registered charity: 1110417  

In 2014 the Summer School took part 

in the Latin Mass Societyôs first pilgrim-

age to the óDome of Homeô, the Shrine 

Church of SS Peter & Paul & Philo-

mena.  

This year, on the final Saturday we will 

be taking place in another ófirstô: the 

first LMS Pilgrimage to the relics of St 

Richard Gwynne (anglicised as Richard 

White)  in Wrexham Cathedral.  

St Richard is one of the Latin Mass So-

cietyôs two patron saints (the other is St 

Margaret Clitherow), so this pilgrimage 

is long overdue!  He was, moreover, a 

Catholic schoolteacher, and the pil-

grimage is particularly appropriate for the Summer School. He was 

hanged, drawn and quartered in Wrexham on 15 October 1584, and his 

relics are found in Wrexhamôs Catholic Cathedral. 

As last year, the students will be providing the servers and our Schola will 

sing for the pilgrimage.  The celebrant will be Prior Mark Kirby of 

Silverstream Priory in Ireland , one of whose monks has already been 

a student of the Latin Course. 

The foundation of Silver-

stream Priory in 2011 is a 

very exciting develop-

ment for the restoration 

of monasticism in the 

British Isles, in the con-

text of the Traditional 

Mass.  We are delighted 

that Prior Mark has 

agreed to celebrate this 

Mass for us, his first 

Mass for the Latin Mass 

Society. 

 

ST CATHERINEôS TRUST 

 

c/o St Bedeôs Church House 

58 Thornton Road 

London 

Sw12 0LF 

 

info@stcatherinestrust.org  

 

www.stcatherinestrust.org  

 

Tel: 07913 481014 
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Events in 2015 

SUMMER 

SCHOOL 
26th July-2nd August 

Pantasaph Retreat Centre, 

North Wales 

LATIN COURSE  

FOR ADULTS 

27th July -1th August 

With the Latin Mass  

Society, running alongside 

the Summer School 

Application 

forms enclosed: 

book now! 

Fr Andrew South-

well  will be back 

with the St     

Catherineôs Trust 

Summer School 

this Summer. 

While his studies 

in Rome contin-

ue, he has      

completed his 

Licence and has 

started a Doctor-

ate. The new pace 

of work makes 

possible his re-

turn to North 

Wales as our 

School Chaplain 

once more in 

2015. 



OUR PRICES  

The Summer School  

St Catherineôs Trust 

doesnôt make money from 

its events: this is our apos-

tolate. We have always 

maintained the principle 

that no-one should be ex-

cluded from the Summer 

School on grounds of cost, 

and for this reason there is 

NO FEE . 

If you support the idea of 

introducing the Churchôs 

intellectual and liturgical 

patrimony to new genera-

tions, please consider 

sending us a donation. 

 

The Latin Course  

Prices for this are calculat-

ed on the basis of the full 

price places being at more 

or less cost price. Dis-

counted prices are possible 

thanks to LMS sponsor-

ship. 

For all the details see 

the application forms.  

The Latin Mass Societyôs Latin Course is an intensive, six-day introduc-

tion to the Latin of the Churchôs liturgy, with daily Sung or High Mass. 

With two tutors, we are able to divide students into those with more, or 

less, experience. 

It focuses on ecclesiastical Latin. At the basic level this is no different 

from Classical Latin in its grammar, but students wonôt be thrown off 

balance by the characteristic vocabulary, pronunciation, and idiom of 

liturgical Latin when they encounter it.  

Fr John Hunwicke of the Ordinariate and Fr Richard Bailey of the Man-

chester Oratory, who are expert in Classical Latin and have long teach-

ing experience, are also both priests with a deep familiarity with the 

Churchôs liturgical traditions.  

Students who are priests can celebrate private Masses in the Form of 

their choice in Holywell Parish church, which has several side altars. 

There are also opportunities to gain experience in the different liturgi-

cal roles of High Mass. 

For these reasons, the student body is one both sympathetic to and in-

terested in the Churchôs traditions, and forms a very convivial group. 

н 

Fr John Hunwicke of the Ordinariate and Fr Richard Bai-
ley of the Manchester Oratory, who are expert in Classi-
cal Latin and have long teaching experience, are also both 
priests with a deep familiarity with the Churchôs liturgical 
traditions.  

LMS LATIN COURSE  

FAMILY RETREAT 
For the second running year we regret that, due to circumstances out of our 

control, connected with our venue, the Oratory School, it will not be possible 

to hold the Family Retreat (and the weekend Chant Course) this spring. 

Finding new venues is extraordinarily difficult, and we hope that we will be 

able to return to the Oratory School, which is ideal in many ways, in 2016. 

óActivities include football, the ever-popular sewing, and a staged reading.ô 

Our Summer School in 2014 

was one of our most successful 

ever, with a sharply increased 

number of participants.  

It is open to children aged 11-

18, whether they are home-

educated or attend a conven-

tional school, and introduces a 

Catholic perspective into many 

of the subjects they may have 

studied before, and many they 

probably wonôt have: history, 

philosophy, art, music, drama, 

even Latin.  

Activities include football, the 

ever-popular sewing, outings, and a staged reading. We have a daily sung Mass (usually High), Compline, 

Rosary, and Benediction. The children have the chance to get to know other Catholic children from around 

the country and beyond. 

 

THE SUMMER SCHOOL 
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